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Honorable Mayor and Council Members,

Based on the recent opinion piece by C.W. Nevius in the Chronicle, and the paper's scathing follow-up editorial, it would be safe to assume that tomorrow's council meeting (and others) may be mobbed with "lobbyists" from outside Brisbane.

While the practice of having speakers identify themselves by name and address in Brisbane has been abandoned, may I suggest that a modified procedure be adopted for future public hearings on the Baylands. 

Could we please have speakers identify themselves by name and where they live (by city). 

This is only fair to the residents of Brisbane who have a right to know.

Thank you for listening!

Coleen Mackin



